
Accessible Parking For UT Football 2024 Season 

Accessible Parking Applications Accepted By UT Parking & Transit Beginning April 1, 
2024 (no applications will be taken before April 1, 2024) 

Deadline For Submission of All Required Documentation: May 31, 2024 at 4:00pm ET

UT Parking & Transit will begin accepting accessible football parking requests April 1, 2024 and no 
applications will be taken before this date. The deadline to apply is May 31, 2024 at 4:00pm ET. 
Please note accessible parking is limited and not guaranteed. All accessible football parking will be 
assigned in the G10 Garage or the Ag Campus. Parking area assignments will be made by UT 
Parking. Applications can be submitted in person, by email to parking@utk.edu or mailed to the 
following address: 

UT Parking & Transit Services 
2121 Stephenson Drive 
Knoxville, TN 37996 
865-974-6031 Telephone
865-946-1049 Fax

The information required to be considered for accessible parking is as follows: 

A. A copy of a valid accessible parking placard.
B. The placard must not have an expiration date before football season begins. Also,

individuals with placards which expire during the season must provide updated placard
and registration information to receive accessible parking for the remainder of the season.

C. A copy of the placard registration must be submitted.
D. Photo identification must be presented matching the placard and registration.
E. Individuals must provide their UT Tennessee Fund Account or Season Ticket Account

number.

All required information must be submitted for applications to be considered for accessible parking. 
No applications will be processed with incomplete information. 

If you require further information, please email parking@utk.edu or call (865) 974-6031. 
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